
Wylie Elementary
Principal’s Report

April 14, 2008

Current Enrollment as of 4/10/2008: 728

Programs/Activities:
Soil/Conservation Poster District Winners:  Natalee Cummins (K)—1st place

          Julia Lovelace (2nd) –4th place
March: Renee Clark’s students put on several plays for our students (Peter Pan, 

Cinderella, Alice in Wonderland)
Kindergarten/2nd Grade Egg Hunts with parent participation
Chief Meteorologist Dan Edwards (KTAB) presented a weather program

to first graders.
Dr. Charles Taylor’s nurses presented a program on dental health to 

second graders.
First grade music programs

April: Campus Testing: MAT/ SDAA/TPRI/mCLASS Math
Sparky Dean presents bicycle safety for all grades.
Second grade music programs (April 16, 17, 18)
Gloyna’s Garden, April 24 at 2:00 p.m.
Volunteer Brunch, April 28
PreK visits, also Day Cares

May:   PreK/Kindergarten Round Up, May 5, 6 3:30-6:30 p.m.
Second Grade trip to Planetarium, May 1, 2, 8, 9
Kindergarten Field Trip, May 13

    First Grade Field Trip to May Farm, May 14, 15, 19
Academic Awards, May 19 6:00 p.m and 7:30 p.m. at WHS
PE Fun Day, May 20
Second Grade visits Intermediate

Other Items of Interest:  Junior Achievement partnership with ACU Business students
has been successful.


